Dear Parents and Carers,

| hope you have felt the benefit of the restrictions of the Covid rules as of 17th May 2021. Please stay safe as we know
some of the positive results in the area have increased.

Another busy week in Gateway Academy, hopefully you will have seen the new signage outside of school, kindly donated to
the Freemasons charity. We are very grateful for their attempts to help with safeguarding our children and keeping the
boundary areas of school as safe as possible. Please see the additional newsletter extra for more details and hopefully you
saw the Gazette article. Grateful thanks to parent Faye Morton-Calvert for her video contribution and a range of fabulous
Gateway children including Head Boy and Girl who spoke so well about their concerns around parking issues. .

Thanks to all for your donations from last Friday towards Jordan’s charity. We raised an amazing £383.55, which was very
generous indeed. Thank you!

This week we have received free ASDA laptops and additional items so we hope to feature in the Gazette again. Fabulous
community generosity and the children will benefit enormously. We have sent a thankyou to ASDA and look forward to
using the devices.

You will be pleased to hear that last week we appointed some staff to permanent contracts so a big welcome to Mr
Snelling, Miss Unsworth and Miss Johnson who join Gateway Academy in September as fixed features! They have shown
great commitment all year round and will be an asset next year also.

On Monday we welcome two new staff. Mrs Tyler-Arowsmith joins us as Assistant Headteacher and Mrs Parr will be
heading up the office as Business Support Manager so look out for the new faces. | am sure they will be very happy joining
our Gateway community.

We have one week to go before we break for half term. Please ensure children are in school each day. We welcome back
the Year 4 team and children also on Monday. Let's push forward with that last week of attendance and quality teaching
and learning and let's hope the sun shines.

Have an enjoyable weekend all! Stay safe and take good care.
With my very best wishes,
Mrs Robinson

Dates To Our Core Nursery Places
Remember Values Available

Friday 28th May
Break up for 1 week
Monday 7th June
School open
Monday 21st June
Nursery Graduation Picture Day
WC 5th July
Healthy/active week
Monday 5th July
Dan the Skipping Man
Years 1,2, and 3.
Tuesday 6th July
Pro-Strike event
Wednesday 7th july
Sports Day
Friday 9th July
Street Dance for Years
4.5 and 6.




»y <Let’s Celebrate! »,

Well done to all our winners!

Class
winners
this week N - Jayden
RB - Hunter
RG - Kuba
1B - Libb
1G - OIiveyr Miss Wellings for working
2B - Jacob hard to make sure all the
N e children complete their
2B akenzie handwriting andl RWI group
3G - Lola et
5B - Jamie
5G - Sky
6B - Ruby
6C - Tia Nurture Team
award
Star Award Col(le I%\ward
N - Layla-Rose Att - e
endance Award ;
RB - Miray F;E;- ADmle“a
RG - Lucy - Dylan
1B - Kacie RB - Oliwia 1B - Sebastian
1G - Harry RG - Romeo 1G - Oliver
2;36— V\4a<3.e 1B - Connor 2B - Natasha
- Tati
2G - Layton
3B - David-Gabriel 1G - Tamara L tgn_Jack
3G - Ruluca 2B - Ryan 3G yV. |
Year 4 - All our home learners 2G - Bailey - el
5B - Kayden Year 4 - AllscléurAr;ome learners
5G - Susan - Alexa
6B - Georgie 5G - Neon-Chase
6G - Riley 6B - Julia

6G - Lexi-May
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cHawe a lovely, weekend!



